
Central Contractor Registration system (CCR), System for Award Management 

(SAM) and DUNS Numbers 

On May 29, 2012, the Central Contractor Registration system (CCR) went away. CCR was migrated 

into the new System for Award Management (SAM). 

When it is time to renew your current CCR registration, you will do it in SAM. You will go to 

www.SAM.gov, create a simple SAM user account, and follow the online instructions to validate and 

update your information. We recommend that you visit the website and access your information to 

verify that your registration is valid. 

If you have questions or would like more information, please go to www.fsd.gov or call (866)606-

8220. 

 

https://www.sam.gov/portal/public/SAM/
https://www.fsd.gov/

